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“What is the Old World Order and why do we want to replace it
with a new one?”

What you are about to read will make perfect sense to some of
you.  Others, not so much.

A worldview is…well…the way an individual views the world. 
WHAT you believe shapes the way that you process information. 
It is the filter through which you run every thought and every
issue.

New Ager Oprah Winfrey calls it YOUR Truth…as if two opposing
viewpoints could both be true at the same time.  Up cannot be
down.  Left cannot be right.  Inside can never be outside. 
Once you walk IN you are no longer OUT.  Once you are UP you
are no longer DOWN.

It  is  basic  science  and  logic.   Provable.   Testable.
Verifiable.  Your PERSPECTIVE, (viewpoint), can change, but UP
can never be down and down can never be up.

A man can never be a woman and a woman can never be a man.  No
matter how much one BELIEVES it to be true.  Bruce Jenner can
NEVER be a woman…no matter how much HE or YOU believe he is. 
Simply believing something does not make it so.

There are many different worldviews.  We call them things like
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science, religion, philosophy, but ultimately EVERYTHING is
subject to TRUTH.  Here is a simple question we must all ask
ourselves…is it possible to BELIEVE something that IS NOT
TRUE?  If so, how does one determine what is true?  Science
alone?  Can Science be biased?  Can Science be bought?  Did
the masks REALLY work?  How do you know whom to believe?

This treatise is written with what is often called a BIBLICAL
worldview.  I believe the Bible is TRUE and that it is the
foundation of all human knowledge.  That is why it is called a
BIBLICAL worldview.  It is the way I VIEW the way the world
functions.   At  the  heart  of  a  Biblical  worldview  is  a
CREATOR.  An all powerful, omnipotent, everlasting, Alpha and
Omega, beginning and end, King of Kings, and Lord of Lords. 
That belief system shapes EVERYTHING I do.

Americans used to believe that.  We taught it to our children
in  school…every  school…public  schools…government  funded
schools.  From the founding of this nation.  Thomas Jefferson
who penned the Declaration of Independence also wrote,

“God who gave us life gave us liberty. And can the liberties
of a nation be thought secure when we have removed their only
firm basis, a conviction in the minds of the people that these
liberties are of the Gift of God? That they are not to be
violated but with His wrath? Indeed, I tremble for my country
when I reflect that God is just; that His justice cannot sleep
forever…”

Could it be that the belief and worship of Jesus Christ was at
the heart of the OLD WORLD ORDER and that it is the focus and
goal of the Luciferians to insert LUCIFER as the head of this
NEW WORLD ORDER?  A government where Jehovah no longer rules
in the halls of Congress, but children of the Devil usurp
power and authority granted specifically to CHRISTIAN men? 
Read Mathew 5.

What was it John Lennon sang…imagine there’s no heaven…isn’t



that at the heart of the NEW WORLD ORDER?

Imagine there’s no heaven. It’s easy if you try. No hell below
us. Above us only sky. Imagine all the people living for
today.

Imagine there’s no countries. It isn’t hard to do. Nothing to
kill or die for.  And no religion too Imagine all the people
living life in peace.

You may say I’m a dreamer.  But I’m not the only one. I hope
some day you’ll join us. And the world will be as one.

Imagine no possessions. I wonder if you can.  No need for
greed or hunger. A brotherhood of man.  Imagine all the people
sharing all the world.

Klaus Schwab couldn’t have said it any better.  The Synagogue
of Satan now rules America.

The New World Order isn’t new at all.  It is nothing more than
a continuation of the battle spoken of in Psalm 2.

“Why do the heathen rage and the people imagine a vain thing. 
The Kings of the earth set themselves and the rulers take
council together against the Lord and His anointed.”

From the beginning of time Satan has tried to steal what
didn’t belong to him.  A Kingdom.  He is still wrestling for
it today.

Christianity, and it’s influence, is almost non-existent in
our government today.  In fact, all the power of God’s people
has  been  surrendered  to  the  Luciferians.   The  American
government is tyrannical.  It operates at the behest of Satan
and his minions.    A coup has been underway since 1947 when
the SCOTUS ruled Jesus un-Constitutional.

There are only two teams on the field.  Team Jesus and team
Lucifer.  Team Lucifer is now winning because Team Jesus has



refused to engage in the battle.  As Bob Dylan warned us in
the  60’s…you  gotta  serve  somebody.   Who  is  the  American
government serving?

Most Americans don’t believe in the Devil…not really…not in
an-advancement-of-evil  kind  of  way.  The  Luciferians  have
programmed us to focus on politics, as if it were the OTHER
political party that was evil.

But they BOTH are evil.  BOTH serve Satan.  Jesus told us that
“you are either for me or against me.”  BOTH parties serve
GOVERNMENT.  Both parties have agreed to govern apart from the
Kingship of Christ.

Luciferian  government  supports  baby  murder,  homosexuality,
transgenderism, government theft through taxation, an unjust
justice system, invasive wars, government sanctioned murders,
pornography as free speech…just to name a few.

America was once the “shinning city set on a hill” that gave
light to the whole world.  But we have allowed them to put a
bushel basket over the light.  If America goes down, we will
descend into unimaginable darkness.

Lies, deception, and fear are the instruments of Lucifer.  Are
their three more appropriate descriptions of the weapons the
American Government is displaying today?

Charles Finney Warned us nearly two centuries ago:

If  there  is  a  decay  of  conscience,  the  pulpit  is
responsible  for  it.  If  the  public  press  lacks  moral
discernment,  the  pulpit  is  responsible  for  it.  If  the
church is degenerate and worldly, the pulpit is responsible
for it. If the world loses its interest in Christianity,
the pulpit is responsible for it. If Satan rules in our
halls of legislation, the pulpit is responsible for it. If
our politics become so corrupt that the very foundations of
our  government  are  ready  to  fall  away,  the  pulpit  is



responsible for it.

Jesus is the Light of the World.  We must turn the light back
on in America.
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